Williams, Antoinette L.

From: CHRISTINE HEEGER (ATL) <christine.heeger@usss.dhs.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 5:24 PM

To: Williams, Antoinette L.

Subject: FY20 TEOAF / JOPS Allocation Letter

Attachments: DeKalb Co PD TEOAF Allocation FY20.pdf

Antoinette - attached is the FY20 TEOAF/JOPS allocation letter for your department. Please note that the funds must be
spent by July 31, 2020 or they will be reallocated. In order to avoid the possibility of not having the initial funds to make
purchases, please make sure your department’s fiscal year end doesn’t coincide with this due date. If it does, please
make every effort to expend the funds prior to that. Please let me know if you have any questions!

Christine Heeger

U.S. Secret Service

Investigative Analyst, Cyber Crimes
Atlanta Field Office

404.331.6111
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